
 

2017 WINTER COUNCIL RETREAT 
 

City Hall, 5039 West Broad Street, Sugar Hill, GA 30518 
February 18, 2017 
8:00 AM – 4:30 PM 

Welcoming Remarks & Items of Business 

1. Welcome – by Mayor Edwards.  Present were Mayor Steve Edwards, Mayor Pro Tem Curtis 
Northrup, Council Members Marc Cohen, Susie Gajewski, Brandon Hembree and Mike Sullivan.  
Also present were City Manager Paul Radford, Assistant City Manager Troy Besseche, City Clerk 
Jane Whittington, City Attorney Frank Hartley, DDA Chairman Taylor Anderson, Finance Director 
Cindy Pugh, Recreation Director Andy McQuagge, Economic Development Director Scott Andrews, 
Planning Director Kaipo Awana, Asset & Facilities Manager Tim Schick, IT Director Ned Jasarevic 
and Administrative Services Manager Robyn Adams. 

The following items were discussed: 

2. Bowl Concert Series Update 

3. E-Center 

4. RaceTrac Update  

5. West Wing (99 Acres)  

6. Golf Course Irrigation Replacement System 
 

7. Golf Course 

Lunch 

8. Sugar Hill Greenway Update 

9. Retreat at Orr’s Ferry 

10. Ice Rink 

11. Gas System Update 

12. Next Big Ideas 

 



 

Executive Session (Personnel, Real Estate, Legal) – there was no Executive Session held. 

Meeting was adjourned. 

                                                                                                 

                                                                                                         ______________________________________________ 

                                                                                                          Steve Edwards, Mayor 

 

______________________________________________ 

Jane Whittington, City Clerk 
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